2022-02-08 OC ZOOM CHAT

00:06:35 Peter Tippett:

I just muted you Andrew.

00:11:28 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendess: 12Tonights OC Meeting Attendance List.Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, Gary Lasky, Ian Hales, Kathy Ernst, Lance Nash, Mark Rasmussen, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Robin Macpherson, Vanessa Ernst,

00:11:59 Peter Tippett: Would anyone like to chair? and I will pass host on to them.

00:14:45 david cruise: tonight was listed as an ICT meeting are there ICT members ready 00:15:46 Peter Tippett: Not on the schedule. OC scheduled an OC tonight. Robin said he would include ICT meetings on the schedule on data.dte to be more inclusive.

00:15:52 Kathy and Vanessa: My audio does not seem to be working. I cant here anything.

00:16:16 DeB♥ : I can't hear either.

00:17:53 Peter Tippett: From the chat log of last meeting...03:29:59 Mark Rasmussen and Mathew Peers: Yes03:30:00 Peter Tippett: Tue Feb 8?03:30:41 Mark Rasmussen and Mathew Peers: I'll send you the address03:30:48 Mark Rasmussen and Mathew Peers: Whoops03:31:50 Peter Tippett: Items not discussed will need to be resubmitted.03:32:20 Peter Tippett: Date: Tuesday the 8th of FebruaryTime: 07:30 PMMeeting type: OCMeeting details: Notice by: OC03:32:22 Marte 1823: feb 8 next meeting of OC03:32:26 Tom Robinson 1797: Thank you everyone03:32:43 Peter Tippett: Date: Thursday the 3rd of FebruaryTime: 07:30 PMMeeting type:BoardMeeting details:Notice by: DTE RulesDate: Tuesday the 8th of FebruaryTime: 07:30 PMMeetingtype: OCMeeting details:Notice by: OCDate: Thursday the 10th of FebruaryTime: 07:30 PMMeeting type:CCMeeting details:Notice by: DTE Rules03:32:52 david cruise: meeting closed 10.51

00:18:31 Peter Tippett:

- https://www.dte.org.au/minutes/2022-01-27%20OC%20ZOOM%20CHAT.pdf 00:20:50 Peter Tippett: We need a chair.
- 00:32:45 Peter Tippett: 5 minutes to find a chair.

I believe meeting must start within 30 minutes 00:34:08 david cruise:

00:36:54 Peter Tippett: Fair enough Vanessa. You have done so many minutes in the past.

- 00:37:33 david cruise: chair marte minutes no volunte
- 00:37:56 david cruise: meeting open 8pm

00:38:40 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendess: 16Tonights OC Meeting Attendance List.Andrew Wilkinson, Craig Newcombe, David Cruise, Deb Moerkerken, Gary Lasky, Ian Hales, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Mark Rasmussen, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Robin Macpherson, Vanessa Ernst,

00:39:00 DeB♥ : https://paytherent.net.au/

- 00:39:28 Marte 1823: Craig newcombe attended
- 00:43:25 Peter Tippett: Chair/Marte I can hear you but your volume dropped.
- 00:44:56 Marte 1823: no previous minutes presented
- 00:45:01 Peter Tippett: Delay Mark. Day or two usually.
- 00:45:35 Peter Tippett: Go team!
- 00:46:44 david cruise: minuts Mark Ras

00:47:11 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendess: 16Tonights OC Meeting Attendance

List.Andrew Wilkinson, Craig Newcombe, David Cruise, Deb Moerkerken, Gary Lasky, Ian Hales, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Mark Rasmussen, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Robin Macpherson, Vanessa Ernst,

00:47:11 john: Suzie chasing quotes for spraying - ongoing.

- 00:47:13 Marte 1823: suzie h chasing spray quotes
- 00:48:18 Marte 1823: David Cruise has a quote for a boom spray
- 00:48:54 Peter Tippett:

https://www.tti.com.au/product-category/agricultural-spray-equipment/atv-trailer-boom-sprayers/

- 00:49:37 Mark R: Task list
- 00:49:57 Mark R: david to table quotes for weed spraying
- Report from Andrew W on how the slashing is going at Woorooma 00:50:28 Mark R:
- 00:50:28 Peter Tippett: Is zoom@redearthcity.com Robin?
- 00:50:53 Mark R: Slash again in 6 weeks
- 00:51:35 Mark R: Spraying to happen when the weather is suitable
- Andrew slashing fiddly bits around hive, PTO needs repair in the UV joint 00:51:44 Marte 1823: @Peter. Yes. 00:53:08 john:
- 00:53:10 Peter Tippett: There are a few different models on that link.
- 00:53:39 Peter Tippett:

https://www.tti.com.au/product-category/agricultural-spray-equipment/atv-trailer-boom-sprayers/

00:55:14 Mark R: Thanks for the link Peter 00:55:25 Peter Tippett: :-) 00:56:24 Marte 1823: malcoml fuel and gas matter will get something in writing 00:56:58 Marte 1823: Cathy outstanding bill NSW Water 00:57:00 Mark R: It cant go in the Minutes until the request is tabled 00:58:04 Marte 1823: David Cruise chased water allocation sale 00:58:15 Peter Tippett: Hit an agenda item? 00:58:29 Peter Tippett: https://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current meeting/portal.php 01:01:05 Peter Tippett: Motion to pay NSW water \$259.69 Corro: NSW Water invoice \$259.69. Now overdue. 01:01:11 john: 01:02:17 Mark R: Motion to pay NSW water moved PT seconded M. Rasmussen. PBC Kathy to pay the bill for the water 01:02:33 Marte 1823: 01:03:31 iohn: Agenda item ID: 13695 Date: 2022-01-28 13:41:05 Meeting: OC

Agenda item: Water treatment plant change

Agenda details: During a recent site visit, the floc mix was found to have settled. This budget is to allow an existing stirring unit to be used to prevent settling of the mix, and give a more consistent result in removing particulates from the water.

Motion: That the budget for \$35 for water treatment changes be approved and placed on John Reid's card.

Item by: John Reid

https://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=600

01:05:34 Lindy Hunt: Lindy will move or second this

01:06:44 Peter Tippett: I would like to move an amendment if agreeable to John R...Amendment motion: That the budget for \$350 for water treatment changes and testing be approved and placed on John Reid's card.

01:06:48 Kevin Taylor: Hi all

01:08:29 john: Moved Lindy, seconded Peter.

01:08:30 Marte 1823: lindy proposed Peter tippet second

01:08:43 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13695Date: 2022-01-28 13:41:05Meeting: OCAgenda item: Water treatment plant changeAgenda details: During a recent site visit, the floc mix was found to have settled. This budget is to allow an existing stirring unit to be used to prevent settling of the mix, and give a more consistent result in removing particulates from the water.Motion: That the budget for \$35 for water treatment changes be approved and placed on John Reid's card.Item by: John

Reidhttps://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=600Moved by Lindy H2nd Peter Tippett

- 01:08:54 Peter Tippett: Kevin Taylor has joined us.
- 01:08:55 Marte 1823: PBC
- 01:08:56 Peter Tippett: PBC

01:08:57 Mark R: John R motion for water purification moved by lindy H and Seconded by PT PBC 01:09:11 Peter Tippett: Kevin Taylor has joined us.

01:09:32 john: Kathy to action payment.

01:09:34 Mark R: Action on JR budget by Kathy E

01:09:51 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13698Date: 2022-01-30 08:19:35Meeting: OCAgenda item: Working bee at Bylands 27/1/22Agenda details: We would like to have a small working bee at Bylands over Easter to do general property maintenance and plan for a Spring ConFest. There will be no fuel or food money for volunteers. There will be a small cost to DTE for property maintenance, but no money will be spent on Spring ConFest at this stage. We plan to have between 20 and 40 volunteers depending on the work and the Covid situation at the time.Motion: That Walter Padovani, Angela Neal and Kathy Ernst are authorised to conduct a working bee at Bylands over the Easter period.Item by: Kathy Ernst

01:10:04 Peter Tippett: Chair Kevin Taylor has joined us.

01:16:15 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendess: 17Tonights OC Meeting Attendance List.Andrew Wilkinson, Craig Newcombe, David Cruise, Deb Moerkerken, Gary Lasky, Ian Hales, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Mark Rasmussen, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Robin Macpherson, Vanessa Ernst, Name: 01:17:39 Peter Tippett: That document regarding covid safe

planhttps://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=621

01:21:36 Mark R: General discussion about the proposed working bee at Bylands. Kathy said the planning stage will be put to a later meeting of the OC

01:24:55 Peter Tippett: Should not be approving if there is not covid safe plan in place.

01:25:43 Peter Tippett: The Board would like to advise that a Covid Safe Plan is required whenever an event (working bee, ConFest, gathering etc) is planned.

01:27:12 Mark R: Kathy's working be motion moved by KE and seconded by Marte K

01:28:41 Lindy Hunt: I agree with P.T.

01:29:26 Peter Tippett: Are you suggesting an amendment David?Motion: That Walter Padovani, Angela Neal and Kathy Ernst are authorised to conduct a working bee at Bylands over the Easter period. 01:29:49 Peter Tippett: Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings:Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, Ian Hales, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lindy Hunt, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Robin Macpherson,

01:30:13 Peter Tippett: https://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php

01:31:46 Peter Tippett: 6Y 2N

01:31:53 Peter Tippett: 7Y 2N

01:32:06 david cruise: yyyynynyy

01:32:13 Peter Tippett: 74? ;-)

01:32:16 Mark R: Kathy,s wb motion PBM

01:33:02 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13696Date: 2022-01-30 00:19:34Meeting: OCAgenda item: Hold a working bee at 2022 EasterAgenda details: Motion 13667 was passed by majority at the ConFest Committee meeting of the 13th of January 2022. The agenda details that accompanied that motion were: "If a full version of ConFest is decided as impractical after due consideration, for the benefit and reward of DTE Coop members, facilitators and previous 24hr worker volunteers engagement, team spirit and practice, we consider downscaling 2022 Easter ConFest by holding a large working bee instead. Our hard workers deserve some opportunity to get together on site and make a positive contribution to maintenance and ground keeping, sing, dance and swim in the river etc. DTE will dwindle and die if there is no encouragement of community spirit among our core participants. The amended motion that PBM was:

01:33:14 Peter Tippett: "The 2022 Easter ConFest has been cancelled by motion 13949. Confest Committee endorses the holding of a large working bee during the period that would otherwise be called pre-set up, set up, the festival and pack down. All DTE Coop members, facilitators and previous 24hr worker volunteers will be invited. This matter be referred to the Organising Committee with the endorsement of Confest Committee." Note: This agenda item was previously Agenda item ID: 13670 but was not dealt with by the OC Meeting of 27/01/2022.

01:33:21 Peter Tippett: Motion: Organising Committee endorses the holding of a large working bee during the period that would otherwise (have been) called pre-set up, set up, the festival and pack down (for the now cancelled 2020 Easter ConFest). All DTE Coop members, facilitators and previous 24hr worker volunteers will be invited.Item by: Marte

Kinderhttps://www.dte.org.au/minutes/2022-01-12%20CC%20Minutes.pdf

01:33:47 Peter Tippett: Same objection from me. I do not need to repeat myself though.

01:33:54 Mark R: Mark Rasmussen to take Chair while marte presents his motion to hold a working bee at Woorooma over Easter

- 01:35:35 Mark R: Moved marte kinder
- 01:35:46 Mark R: Seconded??
- 01:35:54 Peter Tippett: Deserve?
- 01:36:02 Mark R: Seconded Mark R

01:47:22 Peter Tippett: Did anyone else receive that doc from the secretary/board to cc and oc? That was not tabled or mentioned as needing to be tabled considering 2 working bees on the agenda? 01:47:28 Deter Tippett: The one deted 4/2/2022

01:47:38 Peter Tippett: The one dated 4/2/2022

01:48:52 Peter Tippett: For some reason it was passed to me but I never received it by the secretary. Where was it sent when it is stated sent to cc and oc?

01:49:05 Peter Tippett: .coop?

01:51:57 Mark R: People may want to travel between both dte properties

01:52:56 Peter Tippett: There is a budget for \$3K on the agenda for a tractor.

- 01:58:09 Peter Tippett: This is getting repetitive.
- 01:58:16 Mark R: yes
- 01:59:07 Peter Tippett: Glen has joined us

01:59:42 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendess: 18Tonights OC Meeting Attendance List.Andrew Wilkinson, Craig Newcombe, David Cruise, Deb Moerkerken, Gary Lasky, Glen Duncan, Ian Hales, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Mark Rasmussen, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Robin Macpherson, Vanessa Ernst,

02:00:09 Peter Tippett: Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings:Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, Ian Hales, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lindy Hunt, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Robin Macpherson,

02:01:14 Peter Tippett: Motion: Organising Committee endorses the holding of a large working bee during the period that would otherwise (have been) called pre-set up, set up, the festival and pack down (for the now cancelled 2020 Easter ConFest). All DTE Coop members, facilitators and previous 24hr worker volunteers will be invited.

02:01:38 Peter Tippett: New Motion: Organising Committee endorses the holding of a working bee during the period that would otherwise (have been) called pre-set up, set up, the festival and pack down (for the now cancelled 2020 Easter ConFest). All DTE Coop members, facilitators and previous 24hr worker volunteers will be invited.

02:02:13 Peter Tippett: Objection by Peter and Lindy

02:02:16 Peter Tippett: Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings:Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, Ian Hales, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lindy Hunt, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Robin Macpherson,

02:03:00 Peter Tippett: New Motion: Organising Committee endorses the holding of a working bee during the period that would otherwise (have been) called pre-set up, set up, the festival and pack down (for the now cancelled 2020 Easter ConFest). All DTE Coop members, facilitators and previous 24hr worker volunteers will be invited.

02:03:08 Peter Tippett: Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings:Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, Ian Hales, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lindy Hunt, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Robin Macpherson,

02:04:01 Peter Tippett: 7Y N2

02:04:07 Peter Tippett:

02:04:14 david cruise: yyyyynyny

02:05:15 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13697Date: 2022-01-30 08:17:05Meeting: OCAgenda item: Budget for second hand Ride On Mower 27/1/22Agenda details: A ride-on mower is essential for mowing smaller areas where the tractors cannot operate e.g. around the Hive, between containers and under the welcome gate marquee frame. The old Husqvarna ride-on has been repaired many times but is now not repairable. We need a ride-on mower that is designed for large rough areas, not one more suited to parks, golf courses etc. A \$3000 budget will let us look around for the most suitable second hand mower up to this price.Motion: That \$3000 is placed in Andrew Wilkinson's Bendigo Bank account to purchase a Ride On mower.Item by: Kathy Ernsthttps://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=594

02:06:11 Mark R: Motion to hold a working bee at Woorooma over Easter Moved: Marte Kinder, Seconded Mark Rasmussen PBM

02:06:45 Lindy Hunt: i want to put an amendment to this

PBM

02:11:55 john: That the funds be paid directly from the OC account?

02:12:18 Mark R: Seconder for the amendment?

02:12:55 Peter Tippett: Motion: That \$3000 is placed in Andrew Wilkinson's Bendigo Bank account to purchase a Ride On mower.

02:16:32 Peter Tippett: Can Lindy put the potential amendment in the chat please?

02:17:43 Peter Tippett: Could the area this mower would do be sprayed if spraying is to happen?

02:18:23 Mark R: Potential amendment was put in the chat above by john reid

02:18:46 Lindy Hunt: amendment that the \$3000 be left in the oc account and that the o.c. paid the person directly when a suitable machine is found ...

02:18:46 Mark R: This is a small tractor that isn't suitable to do any spraying from

02:21:11 Lindy Hunt: if it goes to \$5000 it cant be passed tonight

02:26:15 david cruise: ride on mower passed by concensus

02:26:32 john: 21:49 02:26:50 john: Kathy to tfr

02:26:50 john: Kathy to tfr funds.

02:28:14 john: Agenda item ID: 13704

Date: 2022-02-03 17:46:37

Meeting: OC

Agenda item: data.dte funding application

Agenda details: Linked is a funding application for a laptop for Peter Tippett to continue work on data.dte and provide assistance to those that have difficulties with tech.

Motion: The funding application of \$2000 is approved for Peter Tippett to purchase a laptop to assist with his volunteer work that he has contributed for many years for DTE.

Item by: Peter Tippett https://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=619 02:28:37 Martin 1731: sorry I'm latebguys 02:31:54 Peter Tippett: What motion are we discussing chair? 02:32:32 Martin 1731: there seems to be an ICT team that responds quickly and has one of the founding members, Peter. he is the only one responding quickly to it issues in the coop 02:35:07 Mark R: yes 02:35:24 Peter Tippett: Thank you lan. 02:37:35 Martin 1731: the web presence that Peter has developed is the only one that is useful and interactive. it makes our workload less which is any websites ultimate aim. to best service us we should supply some tools, like we do any team. 02:39:58 Peter Tippett: FROM 2018-09-27 Zoom chat screen.pdf00:28:39 Scouse 1619: Coral why did you not send me an SGM notice or a DirectorNomination form ???00:29:37 DTE: Hi Everyone - this is Craig! (on the DTE computer)00:30:11 Scouse 1619: Where is the DTE PC Craig ?00:31:10 DTE: With me! I am using it as part of the finance and compliance groupScouse.00:31:24 Scouse 1619: Where are you ?00:31:42 DTE: At home!00:31:50 Scouse 1619: Bonza 02:40:37 Martin 1731: its not a competition, Peter does a lot of work 02:41:10 Peter Tippett: Still cannot put ICT meetings on the schedule though. 02:41:22 Martin 1731: DTE.coop email just disappear and it has no support 02:41:57 Mark R: I would support Kathy as secretary of the Board getting a \$2,000 computer. Not others outside the Board. 02:42:06 Martin 1731: data.dte.org.au has great support we have bought phones worth more than this computer 02:42:35 Martin 1731: 02:44:55 Martin 1731: he will struggle, it's not a big purchase, and is for relevant work 02:45:18 Martin 1731: yes 02:46:16 Peter Tippett: A database administrator earns 6 figures per year. This is the service I provide DTE for how many years. I am not asking to be paid. I am asking for a tool to continue work. 02:46:29 Martin 1731: the data domain has tracking, runs our motion scheduling, keeps track of attendance which is constantly useful 02:48:07 Peter Tippett: 8412 attendance registrations on data.dte330 different names recorded.2145 agenda items recorded. 02:48:55 Peter Tippett: Robin is showing how little he understand what data.dte is.lt is all "in the cloud" 02:49:34 Robin M: then you don't need a bigger drive, more speed 02:49:35 Peter Tippett: Thank you Deb.Yes, access and usability has always been the priority. 02:49:51 Peter Tippett: Back up and handover Robin. 02:50:29 Peter Tippett: Thank you Deb Moved by Peter 2nd by Deb 02:50:56 Peter Tippett: https://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=619 02:50:57 david cruise: https://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=619 02:51:11 Martin 1731: keeping a backup is standard process. I would hope a backup of all sites is kept 02:54:05 Mark R: PT'S Motion: Request for \$2000 for a laptop computer. Moved PT. Seconded Deb M Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 02:54:31 Peter Tippett: meetings:Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, Ian Hales, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lindy Hunt, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Robin Macpherson, 02:55:10 Peter Tippett: Objection by RobinConcern Mark 02:56:29 Martin 1731: Peter does so much for date and without the right tools how do we expect him to continue 02:57:49 david cruise: yannnnyn Y2 A1 N6 02:57:50 Peter Tippett: 2 y, 6 n, 1 a 02:57:52 john:

02:58:01 Mark R: Motion for laptop was not passed 02:59:19 Peter Tippett: It is very transparent. 03:00:24 Mark R: Thanks Peter 03:01:51 Martin 1731: I can confirm Peter and David respom 03:02:17 Martin 1731: respond quickly and with simple good help 03:02:19 Mark R: Except that we don't have the Minutes from the last 6 meetings 03:03:03 Martin 1731: If you haven't typed them up Mark, Peter can't add them. 03:03:27 john: Agenda item ID: 13705 Date: 2022-02-03 19:08:42 Meeting: OC

Agenda item: Ignore passed motion related to ageda item 13267

Agenda details: The motion passed 27/05/2021 by the OC was not workable or actionable. Link to minutes below. This was the motion. tem 13267: Improvements for OC Agenda - B Agenda details: Members who have proposed the undetermined motions have already gone to the effort of listing their motion on the agenda. It is not the proposers' fault that the meeting ran out of time. It should not be the proposers' responsibility to keep relisting the motion. Motion: (b) All motions not determined at OC meetings (generally due to time constraints) to be automatically left on the agenda for the next OC meeting. These motions to be listed first and in the same order as they were originally listed on the previous meeting agenda. Moved: Ian Hales Seconded: Troy Reid P.B.M

Motion: The OC agrees that the motion passed relating to agenda item 13267 was passed without proper consideration and advises

03:03:32 john: 22:26

03:03:34 Mark R: hey... that's true. um no its not

03:03:51 john: Motion: The OC agrees that the motion passed relating to agenda item 13267 was passed without proper consideration and advises Peter Tippett and others by this meeting minutes to ignore it.

Item by: Peter Tippett

https://www.dte.org.au/minutes/2021-05-27%20OC%20Minutes.pdf

03:04:31 Martin 1731: correct Mark, nor is it peters job to type them up

03:08:27 Mark R: The Motion to keep peoples Agenda items and Motions up on the list until it was heard at a meeting was very well supported and should remain.

03:10:58 Robin M: https://dte.coop/online/oc-agendaitems

- 03:13:16 Peter Tippett: Thank you Lindy
- 03:13:23 Peter Tippett: Lindy 2nd Peter Move

03:13:29 john: Moved Peter, seconded Lindy.

- 03:13:54 Peter Tippett: Thank you Mark.
- 03:13:59 Lindy Hunt: your welcome Peter

03:18:45 Peter Tippett: We are still waiting on site stats from you Robin. Took me a minute to produce data.dte

03:19:04 Peter Tippett: What is it? This is my point.

03:19:23 Martin 1731: I don't remember a time the confest.org.au ever worked correctly.

- 03:19:55 Peter Tippett: Do it Robin. 14 days. Do it.Oh you have to log in? That is different isn't it.
- 03:20:55 Robin M: yes you have to log in and that way people won't need to re-enter the agenda item
- 03:21:11 Peter Tippett: And can be locked out.

03:21:35 Gaz: hi peter I have rung you a few times about agenda items being removed and both Kathy and I have asked you to leave board motions up which haven't been discussed

03:21:38 david cruise: motions on dataare

duplicateswhy13727137261372513724137231372213721

03:22:18 Peter Tippett: ICT doing what they do best. Notice all the typos as well?

03:23:35 Martin 1731: let me get this right, we are making demands of a volunteer we didn't support with the right tools (a computer) to do the job you are demanding

03:25:34 Martin 1731: I am still waiting on the ICT team to get back to me with what happened to my email and the privacy of those submitting reports to was. nothing

- 03:27:01 Mark R: Chair you are very quiet
- 03:27:42 Robin M: what are you resubmitting

03:27:49 Robin M: just leave them there 03:28:17 Robin M: the members can manage their own agendaitems 03:28:30 Robin M: it shouldn't be dependent on whether Peter lives or dies 03:28:33 Peter Tippett: Members have proven that they cannot. 03:28:59 Peter Tippett: WTF!?!?!! What is Kathy on about? 03:29:09 Robin M: common sense 03:29:10 Peter Tippett: I have not mentioned Kathy have I? 03:29:47 Martin 1731: is it more work than driving to Ceres and writing them on the board each week 03:29:57 Peter Tippett: Lol. 03:30:24 Mark R: Ceres was once a month. Now we are meeting once a week 03:31:21 Robin M: hear hear Kathy, we aim to do better 03:31:26 Robin M: not go backwards 03:31:28 Mark R: Thanks Kathy 03:31:33 Gaz: peter there is a problem with motions from numerous mths are not listed as a priority as they have been there for ages and new motions suddenly have priority 03:31:37 Martin 1731: still easier with an interactive system 03:32:15 Peter Tippett: Lets give Robin 2 weeks to get something working. 03:32:30 Kathy and Vanessa: The reason I am taking it personally is that these words have been said directly to me 03:34:08 john: Meeting nearly over. 03:34:18 Peter Tippett: Who by? When?BTW when you stated that you sent that 4/2 doc to CC what address was that? 03:35:42 Martin 1731: I'll just remind you all that you did not support Peter on the last motion, then you all expect him to do more work straight after that. great timing 03:36:06 DeB♥ : I'm sorry peoples, I have to leave now. Goodnight ♡ 03:36:42 Peter Tippett: The OC can extend I think. Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 03:36:58 Peter Tippett: meetings: Andrew Wilkinson, David Cruise, Ian Hales, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lindy Hunt, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Robin Macpherson, 03:37:51 Martin 1731: So we now know who not to support in their future support of dte 03:38:06 Peter Tippett: 3Y 5 N 03:38:08 david cruise: nynnnynyn 03:38:19 Peter Tippett: So what is IT I am doing?Leaving items up forever? 03:38:20 Mark R: Motion failed. 03:38:29 Peter Tippett: Lol You should be able to tweak it Peter to make it easier 03:38:46 Mark R: 03:38:52 Peter Tippett: Marte can you hand host over before you leave? 03:39:03 Martin 1731: I guess they better pay for services demanded 03:39:15 Peter Tippett: How Mark. Serious question. Not the code but how is it going to work? 03:39:21 Peter Tippett: Anyone else? 03:39:33 david cruise: next 24 feb meeting closed 11.02 03:39:33 Peter Tippett: Should I send an invoice Marty? Meeting closed 23:02 03:39:38 john: 03:40:19 Martin 1731: Yeah, do it 03:40:33 Peter Tippett: Lol. 03:40:53 Peter Tippett: Try messing with your volume levels Marte. Mic might be too low. God if I was forced to build something I'd say get st ... 03:40:54 Martin 1731: 03:41:09 Peter Tippett: Tempting. Lets see what Robin has in 2 weeks 03:41:29 john: Lol Marty! 03:42:04 Robin M: the motion is clear Peter T, it asks you to do it 03:42:14 Peter Tippett: What is it Robin? 03:42:26 Peter Tippett: Are you able to spell it out? 03:42:37 Martin 1731: I can confirm shenanigans on golf carts does not end well 03:45:01 Peter Tippett: A silly system for silly people. 03:45:53 Peter Tippett: Vanessa are you still using that laptop?Can you send Kathy an email informing her she has lost my vote at AGMs going forward?Thank you. 03:48:11 Marte 1823: Good night everyone

03:50:20 Peter Tippett: FROM 2018-09-27 Zoom chat screen.pdf00:28:39 Scouse 1619: Coral why did you not send me an SGM notice or a DirectorNomination form ???00:29:37 DTE: Hi Everyone - this is Craig! (on the DTE computer)00:30:11 Scouse 1619: Where is the DTE PC Craig ?00:31:10 DTE: With me! I am using it as part of the finance and compliance groupScouse.00:31:24 Scouse 1619: Where are you ?00:31:42 DTE: At home!00:31:50 Scouse 1619: Bonza

04:01:37 Peter Tippett: Selfish and lazy.

04:03:05 Peter Tippett: Motion: (b) All motions not determined at OC meetings (generally due to time constraints) to be automatically left on the agenda for the next OC meeting. These motions to be listed first and in the same order as they were originally listed on the previous meeting agenda.

04:03:10 Peter Tippett: https://www.dte.org.au/minutes/2021-05-27%20OC%20Minutes.pdf 04:03:51 Peter Tippett: I don't need to explain how it is unworkable. Someone needs to explain how it is. DTE needs to stop the abuse. It is that simple.